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Portage Soccer Complex 

COVID-19 Rules 
 

 
 
Portage Soccer Club will follow the current guidelines as set forth by the Michigan State Youth 
Soccer Association, Inc. and State of Michigan Executive Orders.  It is the responsibility of all 
coaches, managers, parents, players, and spectators to review and understand these guidelines.   

 
MSYSA 

 
Executive Orders 

 
For the Fall 2020 season at Portage Soccer Complex and Practice Facility the following are in 
force: 
 

• All players, coaches, managers, and spectators are required to follow all State of 
Michigan Executive Orders and Michigan State Youth Soccer Association Return to Play 
Guidelines at all times. 
 

• Live audiences for games are limited to 100 people or fewer gathered for the event 
including all participants (athletes, coaches, staff, etc.).  In order to accommodate this 
limitation, we recommend each athlete be limited to 2 guests. 

 

• All restrooms and concession facilities will be closed for the Fall 2020 season. 
 

• All transportation services will be closed for the Fall 2020 season. 
 

• The Portage Soccer Club Point of Contact for COVID-19 concerns is Joe Kucharski, 269-
598-9284, risk_manager@portagesoccer.com. 
 

During this unprecedented time of the global pandemic it is the hope of the Portage Soccer 
Club that all who visit our facilities will understand these rules and cooperate to the fullest 
extent possible to safeguard public health.  Thank you. 

 
 

DISCLAIMER: THE INFORMATION IN THIS DOCUMENT IS NOT INTENDED OR IMPLIED TO BE A 
SUBSTITUTE FOR PROFESSIONAL MEDICAL ADVICE, DIAGNOSIS, OR TREATMENT. ALL CONTENT 
INCLUDING TEXT, GRAPHICS, IMAGES, AND INFORMATION, ARE PROVIDED FOR GENERAL 
INFORMATIONAL PURPOSES ONLY.  

https://www.michiganyouthsoccer.org/
https://www.michigan.gov/whitmer/0,9309,7-387-90499_90705---,00.html
mailto:risk_manager@portagesoccer.com

